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Editing for the Digital Age May 31 2022 A practical, hands-on guide
providing editors and journalists with the tools necessary to ensure that
published material is accurate, readable, and complete.
Modeling and Simulation of Computer Networks and Systems Jan 27 2022
Modeling and Simulation of Computer Networks and Systems: Methodologies and
Applications introduces you to a broad array of modeling and simulation
issues related to computer networks and systems. It focuses on the theories,
tools, applications and uses of modeling and simulation in order to
effectively optimize networks. It describes methodologies for modeling and
simulation of new generations of wireless and mobiles networks and cloud and
grid computing systems. Drawing upon years of practical experience and using

numerous examples and illustrative applications recognized experts in both
academia and industry, discuss: Important and emerging topics in computer
networks and systems including but not limited to; modeling, simulation,
analysis and security of wireless and mobiles networks especially as they
relate to next generation wireless networks Methodologies, strategies and
tools, and strategies needed to build computer networks and systems modeling
and simulation from the bottom up Different network performance metrics
including, mobility, congestion, quality of service, security and more...
Modeling and Simulation of Computer Networks and Systems is a must have
resource for network architects, engineers and researchers who want to gain
insight into optimizing network performance through the use of modeling and
simulation. Discusses important and emerging topics in computer networks and
Systems including but not limited to; modeling, simulation, analysis and
security of wireless and mobiles networks especially as they relate to next
generation wireless networks Provides the necessary methodologies,
strategies and tools needed to build computer networks and systems modeling
and simulation from the bottom up Includes comprehensive review and
evaluation of simulation tools and methodologies and different network
performance metrics including mobility, congestion, quality of service,
security and more
Next Gen PhD Aug 10 2020 An upper-level degree is a prized asset in the
eyes of many employers, and nonfaculty careers once considered Plan B are
now preferred by the majority of science degree holders. Melanie Sinche
profiles science PhDs across a wide range of disciplines who share proven
strategies for landing a rewarding occupation inside or outside the
university.
Mitochondrial Genome Evolution Jul 09 2020 Advances in Botanical Research
publishes in-depth and up-to-date reviews on a wide range of topics in plant
sciences. Features a wide range of reviews by recognized experts on all
aspects of plant genetics, biochemistry, cell biology, molecular biology,
physiology and ecology. This thematic volume features reviews on
Mitochondrial genome evolution. Publishes in-depth and up-to-date reviews on
a wide range of topics in plant sciences Features a wide range of reviews by
recognized experts on all aspects of plant genetics, biochemistry, cell
biology, molecular biology, physiology and ecology This thematic volume
features reviews on mitochondrial genome evolution
Blue Mind Sep 22 2021 A landmark book by marine biologist Wallace J.
Nichols on the remarkable effects of water on our health and well-being. Why
are we drawn to the ocean each summer? Why does being near water set our
minds and bodies at ease? In BLUE MIND, Wallace J. Nichols revolutionizes
how we think about these questions, revealing the remarkable truth about the
benefits of being in, on, under, or simply near water. Combining cuttingedge neuroscience with compelling personal stories from top athletes,
leading scientists, military veterans, and gifted artists, he shows how
proximity to water can improve performance, increase calm, diminish anxiety,
and increase professional success. BLUE MIND not only illustrates the
crucial importance of our connection to water-it provides a paradigm
shifting "blueprint" for a better life on this Blue Marble we call home.
Concepts of Biology Aug 02 2022 Concepts of Biology is designed for the
single-semester introduction to biology course for non-science majors, which

for many students is their only college-level science course. As such, this
course represents an important opportunity for students to develop the
necessary knowledge, tools, and skills to make informed decisions as they
continue with their lives. Rather than being mired down with facts and
vocabulary, the typical non-science major student needs information
presented in a way that is easy to read and understand. Even more
importantly, the content should be meaningful. Students do much better when
they understand why biology is relevant to their everyday lives. For these
reasons, Concepts of Biology is grounded on an evolutionary basis and
includes exciting features that highlight careers in the biological sciences
and everyday applications of the concepts at hand.We also strive to show the
interconnectedness of topics within this extremely broad discipline. In
order to meet the needs of today's instructors and students, we maintain the
overall organization and coverage found in most syllabi for this course. A
strength of Concepts of Biology is that instructors can customize the book,
adapting it to the approach that works best in their classroom. Concepts of
Biology also includes an innovative art program that incorporates critical
thinking and clicker questions to help students understand--and apply--key
concepts.
The Local Configuration of New Research Fields Oct 04 2022 This new
Yearbook addresses the question of how policy, place, and organization are
made to matter for a new research field to emerge. Bringing together leading
historians, sociologists, and organizational researchers on science and
technology, the volume answers this question by offering in-depth case
studies and comparative perspectives on multiple research fields in their
nascent stage, including molecular biology and materials science,
nanotechnology, and synthetic biology. The Yearbook brings to bear the
lessons of constructivist ethnography and the “practice turn” in Science and
Technology Studies (STS) more broadly on the qualitative, comparative, and
critical inquiry of new research fields. In doing so, it offers
unprecedented insights into the complex interplay of national research
policies, regional clusters, particular research institutions, and novel
research practices in and for any emerging field of (techno-)science. It
systematically investigates national and regional differences, including the
variable mobilization of such differences, and probes them for
organizational topicality and policy relevance.
Medicine: in Search of a Soul Sep 03 2022 We are taught that external
conditions or people are to blame for our illnesses and pain. While other
people and situations can affect the quality of your energy field---it is
within your power to train your mind and emotions, and adapt your inner
feelings, to let go of whatever is hurting you. Essentially, all you have to
do is raise the frequency of your energy field. You are---we all are---an
energetic reflection of your own attitudes and feelings. Whatever you focus
on is brought to life. Our brains are holographic, living in a holographic
universe. Our physical world is made solid by our senses, as if you put on
3-D glasses. New scientific studies tell us that the observation of a
particle is what makes it solid. The tangible is born of the intangible: our
thoughts, attitudes and feelings, as well as our physical bodies, are a
reflection of the quality of our energies, our vibrational resonance....our
consciousness. There is nothing that cant be healed, if you can change your

frame of mind, and the way you feel.
Digital Preservation for Libraries, Archives, and Museums Sep 30 2019 This
new edition of Digital Preservation in Libraries, Archives, and Museums is
the most current, complete guide to digital preservation available today.
For administrators and practitioners alike, the information in this book is
presented readably, focusing on management issues and best practices.
Although this book addresses technology, it is not solely focused on
technology. After all, technology changes and digital preservation is aimed
for the long term. This is not a how-to book giving step-by-step processes
for certain materials in a given kind of system. Instead, it addresses a
broad group of resources that could be housed in any number of digital
preservation systems. Finally, this book is about “things (not technology;
not how-to; not theory) I wish I knew before I got started.” Digital
preservation is concerned with the life cycle of the digital object in a
robust and all-inclusive way. Many Europeans and some North Americans may
refer to digital curation to mean the same thing, taking digital
preservation to be the very limited steps and processes needed to insure
access over the long term. The authors take digital preservation in the
broadest sense of the term: looking at all aspects of curating and
preserving digital content for long term access. The book is divided into
four part: 1.Situating Digital Preservation, 2.Management Aspects,
3.Technology Aspects, and 4.Content-Related Aspects. Digital Preservation
will answer questions that you might not have even known you had, leading to
more successful digital preservation initiatives.
Emerging Dynamics: Science, Energy, Society and Values Jan 15 2021 Emerging
Dynamics: Science, Energy, Society and Values focuses on the impact of
science, science-based technology and scientific values on present-day
humanity and its future. The book advocates for a science willing to
accommodate both human values and scientific facts. The four main subjects
focused on throughout the text are: The overwhelming impact of modern
science and science-based technology on virtually every aspect of human life
Human values and their significance for science and society The need for
mutual accommodation between scientific values and the traditional values of
society The fundamental role of energy for civilization and society. The
book cuts across scientific disciplines and looks at modern civilization
through the knowledge provided by the physical, chemical, biomedical and
other branches of natural science. The book is unique in its holistic
approach, combining knowledge acquired by deduction, reduction-induction,
and experimental scientific methods with knowledge acquired through history,
philosophy, the arts, faith and cultural traditions. Modern civilization’s
most distinct characteristics are due to science, science-based technology
and energy. The role of energy in the sustainability of civilization and the
impact of biomedical science on man are especially emphasized throughout
this timely book, making a case for a hopeful future based on both science
and values. A science guided in its applications by human values and a value
system cognizant of the facts of science and willing to accommodate them
An Introduction to Primate Conservation Jul 29 2019 The number of primates
on the brink of extinction continues to grow, and the need to respond with
effective conservation measures has never been greater. This book provides a
comprehensive and state-of-the-art synthesis of research principles and

applied management practices for primate conservation. It begins with a
consideration of the biological, intellectual, economic, and ecological
importance of primates and a summary of the threats that they face, before
going on to consider these threats in more detail with chapters on habitat
change, trade, hunting, infectious diseases, and climate change. Potential
solutions in the form of management practice are examined in detail,
including chapters on conservation genetics, protected areas, and
translocation. An Introduction to Primate Conservation brings together an
international team of specialists with wide-ranging expertise across primate
taxa. This is an essential textbook for advanced undergraduates, graduate
students, and established researchers in the fields of primate ecology and
conservation biology. It will also be a valuable reference for conservation
practitioners, land managers, and professional primatologists worldwide.
Synthetic Biology Handbook Apr 29 2022 The Synthetic Biology Handbook
explains the major goals of the field of synthetic biology and presents the
technical details of the latest advances made in achieving those goals.
Offering a comprehensive overview of the current areas of focus in synthetic
biology, this handbook: Explores the standardisation of classic molecular
bioscience approaches Addresses the societal context and potential impacts
of synthetic biology Discusses the use of legacy systems as tools for new
product development Examines the design and construction of de novo cells
and genetic codes Describes computational methods for designing genes and
gene networks Thus, the Synthetic Biology Handbook provides an accurate
sense of the scope of synthetic biology today. The handbook also affords
readers with an opportunity to scrutinize the underlying science and decide
for themselves what aspects of synthetic biology are most valuable to their
research and practice.
Unforgettable Oct 24 2021 We have an uneasy relationship with the
relentless deluge of information gushing out of academia and our media
outlets. To turn it off is escapist, but to attempt to cognitively grapple
with it is overwhelming. In Unforgettable: Enabling Deep and Durable
Learning, a nationally recognized master teacher gives professors and their
students the means to chart a clear path through this information explosion.
Humans crave explanatory patterns, and this book enables teachers to think
deeply about their academic disciplines to find and articulate their core
explanatory principles and to engage their students in a compelling way of
thinking. An alternative title for this book could be Why the Best College
Teachers Do What They Do because the author articulates a compelling
rationale that will equip faculty to create and deliver transformative
courses. Students in transformative courses grapple with essential questions
and gain mental muscle that equips them for real world challenges.
Wildlife Conservation on Farmland Sep 10 2020 Using more than 30 years
research from the author team at the Wildlife Conservation Research Unit
(WildCRU), this volume reveals how agricultural systems and wildlife
interact, presenting examples from scales varying from landscape to
microcosm, from populations to individuals, covering plants, invertebrates,
birds, and mammals. It demonstrates the essential ecosystem services
provided by agricultural land, and discusses the implications of
agricultural development for natural habitats and biodiversity.
Computational Methods in Systems Biology Mar 17 2021 This book constitutes

the refereed proceedings of the 15th International Conference on
Computational Methods in Systems Biology, CMSB 2017, held in Darmstadt,
Germany, in September 2017. The 15 full papers, 4 tool papers and 4 posters
presented together with 1 invited talk were carefully reviewed and selected
from 41 regular paper submissions. Topics of interest include formalisms for
modeling biological processes; models and their biological applications;
frameworks for model verication, validation, analysis, and simulation of
biological systems; high-performance computational systems biology and
parallel implementations; model inference from experimental data; model
integration from biological databases; multi-scale modeling and analysis
methods; and computational approaches for synthetic biology.
Discourses in Co(n)text Aug 22 2021 This book features contributions
addressing the area of specialised and professional discourse analysis at
both the micro- and macro-levels. It offers analyses of the language of
medicine, sports, bureaucratic forms, and advertisements, and academic
language. Throughout the volume, specialised discourse is approached from a
variety of linguistic, literary and cultural perspectives, as well as from
those of content analysis, discourse analysis, membership categorisation
devices, and semantic/p ...
The nature of activatory and tolerogenic dendritic cell-derived signal 2
Jul 21 2021 One of the most interesting issues in immunology is how the
innate and adaptive branches of the immune system cooperate in vertebrate
organisms to respond and destroy invading microorganisms without destroying
self-tissues. More than 20 years ago, Charles Janeway proposed the innate
immune recognition theory [1]. He hypothesized the existence of innate
receptors (Pattern recognition receptors, PRRs) that, by recognizing
molecular structures associated to pathogens (PAMPs) and being expressed by
antigen presenting cells (APCs) and epithelial cells, could alert the immune
system to the presence of a pathogen, making it possible to mount an
immediate inflammatory response. Moreover, by transducing the alert signal
in professional APCs and inducing the expression of costimulatory molecules,
these receptors could control the activation of lymphocytes bearing clonal
antigen-specific receptors, thereby promoting appropriate adaptive immune
responses. Since adaptive immunity can be activated also following sterile
inflammatory conditions, it was subsequently proposed by Polly Matzinger
that the innate immune system could be also activated by endogenous danger
signals, generically called danger associated molecular patterns (DAMPs)[2].
The first prediction has been amply confirmed by the discovery of Toll-like
receptors [3; 4; 5] and cytoplasmic PRRs such as RIG-like receptors [6].
Other PRR families such as the NOD-like receptors and C-type lectins exert
immunogenic or tolerogenic signals [7; 8; 9] and may recognize not strictly
pathogens but also endogenous danger signals that may lead to inflammasome
activation [10; 11] . Dendritic cells (DCs) have been identified as the
cells of the innate immune system that, by sensing PAMPs or DAMPs transduce
signals to the nucleus. This leads to a transcriptional reprogramming of DCs
with the consequent expression of three signals, namely signal 1
(MHC+peptide), signal 2 (surface costimulatory molecules) and signal 3
(cytokines) necessary for the priming of antigen-specific naïve T cell
responses (signal 1 and 2) and T cell polarization (signal 3). The reason
why DCs are superior with respect to other professional APCs in naïve T cell

activation has not been unequivocally defined but in vivo may mainly result
from their migration capacity to secondary lymphoid organs. It has not been
established whether DCs can provide a special “signal 2” or simply very high
levels, compared with other APCs, of commonly expressed signals 1 and 2, so
that a naïve T cell could reach the threshold of activation. A second aspect
of DC biology needs also to be taken into account. Concerning the question
of how self-tissues are not destroyed following the initiation of adaptive
immune responses, different mechanisms of central and peripheral autoreactive T cell tolerization have been proposed [12]. In particular, it has
been defined that high affinity T cells are deleted in the thymus, while low
affinity auto-reactive T cells or T cells specific for tissue-sequestered
antigens that do not have access to the thymus are controlled in the
periphery. In a simplified vision of how peripheral T cell tolerance could
be induced and maintained, it was thought that, in resting conditions,
immature DCs, expressing low levels of signal 1 and low or no levels of
signal 2, were able to induce T cell unresponsiveness. Nevertheless, it is
now clear that a fundamental contribution to the peripheral tolerance is due
to the conversion of naïve T cells into peripheral regulatory T cells (pTreg
cells) and it is also clear that DCs need to receive a specific conditioning
to become able to induce pTreg cell differentiation. Even more intriguing is
that also DCs activated through PRRs, with particular Toll like receptor
(TLR) agonists, are capable of generating pTreg cell conversion if these
agonists induce the production of the appropriate cytokines.
Theory of Knowledge Third Edition Dec 02 2019 A unique narrative through
the latest TOK guide from two of the IB's most respected experts - Guides
students by helping them examine the nature of knowledge and ways of knowing
- Develops diverse and balanced arguments by raising questions in a variety
of contexts - Provides complete support assessment - Includes all the new
ways of knowing and areas of knowledge Also available This Student's Book is
supported by Dynamic Learning, which offers Teaching and Learning Resources
that include a guide to teaching the course and classroom activities, plus a
unique lesson builder tool to help teachers collate and organise a range of
resources into lessons. The Dynamic Learning package also includes a
Whiteboard eTextbook version of the book for front of class teaching and
lesson planning. Also from later in the year, please look out for assignable
and downloadable Student eTextbooks
The Future of Indian Universities Aug 29 2019 At a time of social,
political, and economic shifts across the world, India is faced with the
pivotal challenge of addressing the state of its universities. In a region
that was home to the leading higher learning institutions during ancient
times, the descent in the quality of higher education offered by modern
India’s universities is yet to create the desired impact. To be effective,
universities will need to create institutional ecosystems that are
reflective of the complex and interconnected worlds their graduates will
live in. India’s extraordinary demographic profile creates a compelling need
for its universities to reimagine their roles. The contributors in this
volume argue for fundamental reforms to bring about a renewed sense of
purpose. The chapters are authored by leading scholars in the fields of law,
management, educational theory, liberal arts, international relations, and
science and technology, and reflect the multiple approaches necessary to

address the most difficult challenges in our times. The volume provides
international and comparative perspectives on higher education, and will be
immensely useful in highlighting issues being faced by Indian universities.
Knowing New Biotechnologies Nov 05 2022 The areas of personal genomics and
citizen science draw on – and bring together – different cultures of
producing and managing knowledge and meaning. They also cross local and
global boundaries, are subjects and objects of transformation and mobility
of research practices, evaluation and multi-stakeholder groups. Thirdly,
they draw on logics of ‘convergence’: new links between, and new kinds of,
stakeholders, spaces, knowledge, practices, challenges and opportunities.
This themed collection of essays from nationally and internationally leading
scholars and commentators advances and widens current debates in Science and
Technology Studies and in Science Policy concerning ‘converging
technologies’ by complementing the customary focus on technical aspirations
for convergence with the analysis of the practices and logics of scientific,
social and cultural knowledge production that constitute contemporary
technoscience. In case studies from across the globe, contributors discuss
the ways in which science and social order are linked in areas such as
direct-to consumer genetic testing and do-it-yourself biotechnologies.
Organised into thematic sections, ‘Knowing New Biotechnologies’ explores: •
ways of understanding the dynamics and logics of convergences in emergent
biotechnologies • governance and regulatory issues around technoscientific
convergences • democratic aspects of converging technologies – lay
involvement in scientific research and the co-production of biotechnology
and social and cultural knowledge.
Synthetic Biology Jun 19 2021 Synthetic Biology is already an object of
intensive debate. However, to a great extent the discussion to date has been
concerned with fundamental ethical, religious and philosophical questions.
By contrast, based on an investigation of the field’s scientific and
technological character, this book focuses on new functionalities provided
by synthetic biology and explores the associated opportunities and risks.
Following an introduction to the subject and a discussion of the most
central paradigms and methodologies, the book provides an overview of the
structure of this field of science and technology. It informs the reader
about the current stage of development, as well as topical problems and
potential opportunities in important fields of application. But not only the
science itself is in focus. In order to investigate its broader impact,
ecological as well as ethical implications will be considered, paving the
way for a discussion of responsibilities in the context of a field at a
transitional crossroads between basic and applied science. In closing, the
requirements for a suitable regulatory framework are discussed. The book is
intended as a source of information and orientation for researchers,
students and practitioners in the natural sciences and technology
assessment; for members of scientific and technological, governmental and
funding institutions; and for members of the general public interested in
essential information on the current status, prospects and implications of
synthetic biology.
Environmental Impact Assessment in the Arctic Feb 25 2022 Significant
growth in economic activity in the Arctic has added weight to the argument
that projects must be developed responsibly and sustainably. Addressing

growing concerns regarding the exploitation of the Arctic's natural
resources, this timely book presents and evaluates examples of best practice
in Arctic environmental impact assessment.
The Future of Scientific Practice Feb 13 2021 Focusing on cell dynamics,
molecular medicine and robotics, contributors explore the interplay between
biological, technological and theoretical ways of thinking. The collection
makes a strong contribution to current debates in the philosophy of science
and the changing role of scientific practice.
Cardiovascular Thrombus Jun 07 2020 Cardiovascular Thrombus: From Pathology
and Clinical Presentations to Imaging, Pharmacotherapy and Interventions
provides a comprehensive, up-to-date presentation of the research and
clinical practices as related to the contemporary aspects of the diagnosis
and management of cardiovascular thrombosis. The formation, identification
and management of cardiovascular thrombus is of paramount importance for
researchers and practicing physicians, yet it remains one of the most
challenging diagnostic and clinical scenarios. This important reference
connects between research, up-to-date clinical knowledge, and the
technological tools available for diagnosis and management of thrombus in
cardiovascular medicine. The book includes comprehensive descriptions and
review of pathology, clinical presentations, diagnosis, pharmacotherapy,
interventions and future trends. It is the perfect reference for basic
science students and researchers in general and interventional cardiology,
general and interventional radiology, vascular medicine specialists, and
vascular, general and cardiac surgeons. Provides comprehensive presentation
of the pathophysiology, clinical presentations and diagnosis of
cardiovascular thrombosis Includes the most up-to-date information on the
practical management of patients with thrombus related conditions Written by
the leading experts in the field Describes the current and upcoming
pharmacotherapy and technology available for thrombus research and treatment
Investigating and harnessing T-cell functions with engineered immune
receptors and their ligands May 19 2021 T-cells are an essential component
of the immune system that provide protection against pathogen infections and
cancer and are involved in the aetiology of numerous autoimmune and
autoinflammatory pathologies. Their importance in disease, the relative ease
to isolate, expand and manipulate them ex vivo have put T-cells at the
forefront of basic and translational research in immunology. Decades of
study have shed some light on the unique way T-cells integrate extrinsic
environmental cues influencing an activation program triggered by
interactions between peptide-MHC complexes and the antigen-recognition
machinery constituted of clonally distributed T-cell receptors and their coreceptor CD4 or CD8. The manipulation of these molecular determinants in
cellular systems or as recombinant proteins has considerably enhanced our
ability to understand antigen-specific T-cell activation, to monitor ongoing
T-cell responses and to exploit T-cells for therapy. Even though these
principles have given numerous insights in the biology of CD8+ T-cells that
translate into promising therapeutic prospects, as illustrated by recent
breakthroughs in cancer therapy, they have proven more challenging to apply
to CD4+ T-cells. This Research Topic aims to provide a comprehensive view of
the recent insights provided by the use of engineered antigen receptors and
their ligands on T-cell activation and how they have been or could be

harnessed to design efficient immunotherapies.
The Avian Migrant Dec 14 2020 The purpose of migration, regardless of the
distance involved, is to exploit two or more environments suitable for
survival or reproduction over time, usually on a seasonal basis. Yet
individual organisms can practice the phenomenon differently, and birds
deploy unique patterns of movement over particular segments of time.
Incorporating the latest research on bird migration, this concise, critical
assessment offers contemporary readers a firm grasp of what defines an avian
migrant, how the organism came to be, what is known about its behavior, and
how we can resolve its enduring mysteries. John H. Rappole's sophisticated
survey of field data clarifies key ecological, biological, physiological,
navigational, and evolutionary concerns. He begins with the very first
migrants, who traded a home environment of greater stability for one of
greater seasonality, and uses the structure of the annual cycle to examine
the difference between migratory birds and their resident counterparts. He
ultimately connects these differences to evolutionary milestones that have
shaped a migrant lifestyle through natural selection. Rather than catalogue
and describe various aspects of bird migration, Rappole considers how the
avian migrant fits within a larger ecological frame, enabling a richer
understanding of the phenomenon and its critical role in sustaining a
hospitable and productive environment. Rappole concludes with a focus on
population biology and conservation across time periods, considering the
link between bird migration and the spread of disease among birds and
humans, and the effects of global warming on migrant breeding ranges,
reaction norms, and macroecology.
Sustainable Value Creation in the Fine and Speciality Chemicals Industry
Apr 05 2020 The global fine and speciality chemicals industry is a
vitalsegment within the chemical value chain, catering to a multitude of
societal and industrial needs.Regulatory, sustainability and consumer forces
have been constantlyshaping the business fundamentals of this industry.
Developingvalue creation strategies, which embed economic, environmental
andsocial sustainability components, will need a comprehensiveassessment of
business, scientific and technological challengesfacing the industry.
Sustainable Value Creation in the Fine and SpecialityChemicals Industry
assesses sustainable value creation optionsagainst the backdrop of global
mega trends that are defi ning thepresent and future course of the industry.
It discusses innovativestrategies in feedstocks, R&D, technology,
manufacturing,resource management and the supply chain as well as
thesignificance of the bio-based chemical economy in enablingsustainable
value creation in the fine and speciality chemicalsindustry. Topics covered
include: • Transformation in the fine and speciality chemicalsbusiness •
Sustainable management: evolution, transitions andtools • Research and
technology directions • Resource optimization strategies • Bio-based
chemicals, specialities and polymers • Sustainable practices in the fine and
speciality chemicalsindustry • Sustainable value creation strategies
Sustainable Value Creation in the Fine and SpecialityChemicals Industry
presents a comprehensive overview of strategic options for sustainability
management in theglobal fine and speciality chemicals industry. It will be
avaluable resource for chemists and chemical engineers involved inthe design
and development of economically, environmentally andsocially sustainable

practices for the future.
Artistic Experimentation in Music Jun 27 2019 Essential reading for anyone
interested in artistic research applied to music This book is the first
anthology of writings about the emerging subject of artistic experimentation
in music. This subject, as part of the cross-disciplinary field of artistic
research, cuts across boundaries of the conventional categories of
performance practice, music analysis, aesthetics, and music pedagogy. The
texts, most of them specially written for this volume, have a common genesis
in the explorations of the Orpheus Research Centre in Music (ORCiM) in
Ghent, Belgium. The book critically examines experimentation in music of
different historical eras. It is essential reading for performers,
composers, teachers, and others wanting to inform themselves of the issues
and the current debates in the new field of artistic research as applied to
music. The publication is accompanied by a CD of music discussed in the
text, and by an online resource of video illustrations of specific issues.
Contributors Paulo de Assis (ORCiM), Richard Barrett (Institute of Sonology,
The Hague), Tom Beghin (McGill University), William Brooks (University of
York, ORCiM), Nicholas G. Brown (University of East Anglia), Marcel Cobussen
(University of Leiden), Kathleen Coessens (Vrije Universiteit Brussel,
ORCiM); Paul Craenen (Director Musica, Impulse Centre for Music), Darla
Crispin (Norwegian Academy of Music), Stephen Emmerson (Queensland
Conservatorium, Griffith University, Brisbane), Henrik Frisk (Malmö Academy
of Music), Bob Gilmore (ORCiM), Valentin Gloor (ORCiM), Yolande Harris
(Center for Digital Arts and Experimental Media – DXARTS), University of
Washington, Seattle), Mieko Kanno (Royal Conservatoire of Scotland), Andrew
Lawrence-King (Guildhall School of Music and Drama, London, Royal Danish
Academy of Music, Copenhagen, University of Western Australia), Catherine
Laws (University of York, ORCiM), Stefan Östersjö (ORCiM), Juan Parra
(ORCiM), Larry Polansky (University of California, Santa Cruz), Stephen
Preston, Godfried-Willem Raes (Logos Foundation, Ghent), Hans Roels (ORCiM),
Michael Schwab (ORCiM, Royal College of Art, London, Zurich University of
the Arts), Anna Scott (ORCiM), Steve Tromans (Middlesex University), Luk
Vaes (ORCiM), Bart Vanhecke (KU Leuven, ORCiM)
Biodefense in the Age of Synthetic Biology May 07 2020 Scientific advances
over the past several decades have accelerated the ability to engineer
existing organisms and to potentially create novel ones not found in nature.
Synthetic biology, which collectively refers to concepts, approaches, and
tools that enable the modification or creation of biological organisms, is
being pursued overwhelmingly for beneficial purposes ranging from reducing
the burden of disease to improving agricultural yields to remediating
pollution. Although the contributions synthetic biology can make in these
and other areas hold great promise, it is also possible to imagine malicious
uses that could threaten U.S. citizens and military personnel. Making
informed decisions about how to address such concerns requires a realistic
assessment of the capabilities that could be misused. Biodefense in the Age
of Synthetic Biology explores and envisions potential misuses of synthetic
biology. This report develops a framework to guide an assessment of the
security concerns related to advances in synthetic biology, assesses the
levels of concern warranted for such advances, and identifies options that
could help mitigate those concerns.

Cancer, Radiation Therapy, and the Market Feb 02 2020 Appraising cancer as
a major medical market in the 2010s, Wall Street investors placed their bets
on single-technology treatment facilities costing $100-$300 million each.
Critics inside medicine called the widely-publicized proton-center boom
"crazy medicine and unsustainable public policy." There was no valid
evidence, they claimed, that proton beams were more effective than less
costly alternatives. But developers expected insurance to cover their
centers’ staggeringly high costs and debts. Was speculation like this new to
health care? Cancer, Radiation Therapy, and the Market shows how the
radiation therapy specialty in the United States (later called radiation
oncology) coevolved with its device industry throughout the twentiethcentury. Academic engineers and physicians acquired financing to develop
increasingly powerful radiation devices, initiated companies to manufacture
the devices competitively, and designed hospital and freestanding procedure
units to utilize them. In the process, they incorporated market strategies
into medical organization and practice. Although palliative benefits and
striking tumor reductions fueled hopes of curing cancer, scientific research
all too often found serious patient harm and disappointing beneficial impact
on cancer survival. This thoroughly documented and provocative inquiry
concludes that public health policy needs to re-evaluate market-driven hightech medicine and build evidence-based health care systems.
Midwifery - E-Book Oct 12 2020 Perfect for: • Bachelor of Midwifery
students • Postgraduate Midwifery students • Combined Nursing degree
students • Combined Nursing degree students Midwifery: Preparation for
Practice 3e is the definitive midwifery text for Australian and New Zealand
midwifery students. The third edition continues to reinforce the established
principles of midwifery philosophy and practice—that of working in
partnership with women and midwifery autonomy in practice and from this
perspective, presents the midwife as a primary healthcare practitioner. It
carefully examines the very different maternity care systems in Australia
and New Zealand, exploring both autonomous and collaborative practice and
importantly documents the recent reforms in Australian midwifery practice.
Midwifery: Preparation for Practice 3e places women and their babies safely
at the centre of midwifery practice and will guide, inform and inspire
midwifery students, recent graduates and experienced midwives alike. • Key
contributors from Australia and New Zealand • Critical Thinking Exercises
and Research Activities • Midwifery Practice Scenarios • Reflective Thinking
Exercises and Case Studies • Instructor and Student resources on Evolve,
including Test Bank questions, answers to Review Questions and PowerPoint
presentations. • New chapter on Models of Health • Increased content on
cultural considerations, human rights, sustainability, mental health,
obesity in pregnancy, communication in complex situations, intervention,
complications in pregnancy and birth and assisted reproduction • Midwifery
Practice Scenarios throughout.
Bitter Waters Mar 05 2020 Rising at 11,750 feet in the Sangre de Cristo
range and snaking 926 miles through New Mexico and Texas to the Rio Grande,
the Pecos River is one of the most storied waterways in the American West.
It is also one of the most troubled. In 1942, the National Resources
Planning Board observed that the Pecos River basin “probably presents a
greater aggregation of problems associated with land and water use than any

other irrigated basin in the Western U.S.” In the twenty-first century, the
river’s problems have only multiplied. Bitter Waters, the first book-length
study of the entire Pecos, traces the river’s environmental history from the
arrival of the first Europeans in the sixteenth century to today. Running
clear at its source and turning salty in its middle reach, the Pecos River
has served as both a magnet of veneration and an object of scorn. Patrick
Dearen, who has written about the Pecos since the 1980s, draws on more than
150 interviews and a wealth of primary sources to trace the river’s natural
evolution and man’s interaction with it. Irrigation projects, dams, invasive
saltcedar, forest proliferation, fires, floods, flow decline, usage
conflicts, water quality deterioration—Dearen offers a thorough and clearly
written account of what each factor has meant to the river and its
prospects. As fine-grained in detail as it is sweeping in breadth, the
picture Bitter Waters presents is sobering but not without hope, as it also
extends to potential solutions to the Pecos River’s problems and the current
efforts to undo decades of damage. Combining the research skills of an
accomplished historian, the investigative techniques of a veteran
journalist, and the engaging style of an award-winning novelist, this
powerful and accessible work of environmental history may well mark a
turning point in the Pecos’s fortunes.
Wildlife Conservation on Farmland: Managing for nature on lowland farms Jan
03 2020 This innovative two-volume book highlights and examines the most
important challenges facing farmers, conservationists, and policy makers,
using examples of real-life, linked studies from a farmed landscape, which
bridge the divide between the theory and practice of wildlife conservation
on farmland.
Untangling Twinning Mar 29 2022 Scientists and philosophers have long
struggled to answer the questions of when human life begins and when human
life has inherent value. The phenomenon of identical (monozygotic) twinning
presents a significant challenge to the view that human life and human
personhood begin at conception. The fact that a single embryo can split to
generate two (or more) genetically identical embryos seems to defy the
notion that prior to splitting an embryo can be a single human individual.
In Untangling Twinning, Maureen Condic looks at the questions raised by
human twinning based on a unique synthesis of molecular developmental
biology and Aristotelian philosophy. She begins with a brief historical
analysis of the current scientific perspective on the embryo and proceeds to
address the major philosophic and scientific concerns regarding human
twinning and embryo fusion: Is the embryo one human or two (or even more)?
Does the original embryo die, and if not, which of the twins is the
original? Who are the parents of the twins? What do twins, chimeras,
cloning, and asexual reproduction in humans mean? And what does the science
of human embryology say about human ensoulment, human individuality, and
human value? Condic's original approach makes a unique contribution to the
discussion of human value and human individuality, and offers a clear,
evidence-based resolution to questions raised by human twinning. The book is
written for students and scholars of bioethics, scientists, theologians, and
attorneys who are involved in questions surrounding the human embryo.
Routledge Handbook of Medical Law and Ethics Oct 31 2019 This book explores
the scope, application and role of medical law, regulatory norms and ethics,

and addresses key challenges introduced by contemporary advances in
biomedical research and healthcare. While mindful of national developments,
the handbook supports a global perspective in its approach to medical law.
Contributors include leading scholars in both medical law and ethics, who
have developed specially commissioned pieces in order to present a critical
overview and analysis of the current state of medical law and ethics. Each
chapter offers comprehensive coverage of longstanding and traditional topics
in medical law and ethics, and provides dynamic insights into contemporary
and emerging issues in this heavily debated field. Topics covered include:
Bioethics, health and human rights Medical liability Law and emerging health
technologies Public health law Personalized medicine The law and ethics of
access to medicines in developing countries Medical research in the genome
era Emerging legal and ethical issues in reproductive technologies This
advanced level reference work will prove invaluable to legal practitioners,
scholars, students and researchers in the disciplines of law, medicine,
genetics, dentistry, theology, and medical ethics.
Myocardial Preservation Dec 26 2021 This timely book reveals an integrated
approach to myocardial preservation focusing on translational research and
clinical applications. Chapters cover both the mechanisms of heart failure
in addition to therapeutic considerations, including forms of cardiac cell
death, cardiac remodelling and cardiac regeneration. Potential future
research directions are also proposed, enabling the reader to gain a broad
in-depth understanding of the topic. Myocardial Preservation: Translational
Research and Clinical Application presents a thorough review of myocardial
preservation. Its comprehensive approach provides a valuable reference for
cardiology researchers and practising and trainee cardiologists seeking new
insight to the topic.
Urban Wildlife Conservation Apr 17 2021 In the past, wildlife living in
urban areas were ignored by wildlife professionals and urban planners
because cities were perceived as places for people and not for wild animals.
Paradoxically, though, many species of wildlife thrive in these built
environments. Interactions between humans and wildlife are more frequent in
urban areas than any other place on earth and these interactions impact
human health, safety and welfare in both positive and negative ways.
Although urban wildlife control pest species, pollinate plants and are fun
to watch, they also damage property, spread disease and even attack people
and pets. In urban areas, the combination of dense human populations,
buildings, impermeable surfaces, introduced vegetation, and high
concentrations of food, water and pollution alter wildlife populations and
communities in ways unseen in more natural environments. For these
ecological and practical reasons, researchers and mangers have shown a
growing interest in urban wildlife ecology and management. This growing
interest in urban wildlife has inspired many studies on the subject that
have yet to be synthesized in a cohesive narrative. Urban Wildlife: Theory
and Practice fills this void by synthesizing the latest ecological and
social knowledge in the subject area into an interdisciplinary and practical
text. This volume provides a foundation for the future growth and
understanding of urban wildlife ecology and management by: • Clearly
defining th e concepts used to study and describe urban wildlife, • Offering
a cohesive understanding of the coupled natural and social drivers that

shape urban wildlife ecology, • Presenting the patterns and processes of
wildlife response to an urbanizing world and explaining the mechanisms
behind them and • Proposing means to create physical and social environments
that are mutually beneficial for both humans and wildlife.
How aging affects T lymphocyte-mediated immunity Nov 24 2021 Nothing
provided
Technolife 2035 Jul 01 2022 Technology constantly evolves, usually slowly
and insidiously – but always just as surely. Things that are currently being
developed in laboratories will be in the public domain as different products
and applications perhaps as soon as in a few years’ time, and as more
refined versions in around ten years’ time. This book deals with the future
of technology, and explores the influence new technologies may have on life
within the next twenty years. It is divided into three parts, the first of
which discusses technological development and the forces and counter-forces
related to it. This section also reviews how advances in technology are
forecasted, and what kinds of parties make these predictions, and provides
examples of forecasts for the next couple of decades. The second part of the
book investigates the various areas of technology and their related trends.
This section discusses current technological studies which may have concrete
impacts in everyday life in a few decades, such as those in the fields of
energy, transportation, biotechnology, materials, ICT, robotics, medical
technology and space technology. The third part of the book introduces the
authors’ visions of how technology may develop by 2035, and presents three
different scenarios, or future worlds. These will demonstrate the possible
directions in which technological development can take us. The scenarios are
introduced through two main characters, Romeo and Juliet (adapted from
Shakespeare’s play) in the year 2035. Even though technology is constantly
changing, the writers believe that, even years into the future, the
significance of human relations will remain the greatest influence on human
life.
Lipid Signaling in T Cell Development and Function Nov 12 2020 Lipids are
best known as energy storing molecules and core-components of cellular
membranes, but can also act as mediators of cellular signaling. This is most
prominently illustrated by the paramount importance of the phospholipase C
(PLC) and phosphoinositide 3-kinase (PI3K) signaling pathways in many cells,
including T cells and cancer cells. Both of these enzymes use the lipid
phosphatidylinositol(4,5)bisphosphate (PIP2) as their substrate. PLCs
produce the lipid product diacylglycerol (DAG) and soluble
inositol(1,4,5)trisphosphate (IP3). DAG acts as a membrane tether for
protein kinase C and RasGRP proteins. IP3 is released into the cytosol and
controls calcium release from internal stores. The PI3K lipid product
phosphatidylinositol(3,4,5)trisphosphate (PIP3) controls signaling by
binding and recruiting effector proteins such as Akt and Itk to cellular
membranes. Recent research has unveiled important signaling roles for many
additional phosphoinositides and other lipids. The articles in this volume
highlight how multiple different lipids govern T cell development and
function through diverse mechanisms and effectors. In T cells, lipids can
orchestrate signaling by organizing membrane topology in rafts or
microdomains, direct protein function through covalent lipid-modification or
non-covalent lipid binding, act as intracellular or extracellular messenger

molecules, or govern T cell function at the level of metabolic regulation.
The cellular activity of certain lipid messengers is moreover controlled by
soluble counterparts, exemplified by symmetric
PIP3/inositol(1,3,4,5)tetrakisphosphate (IP4) signaling in developing T
cells. Not surprisingly, lipid producing and metabolizing enzymes have
gained attention as potential therapeutic targets for immune disorders,
leukemias and lymphomas.
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